Professor John Dewar – A new tertiary education alliance

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am really pleased that La Trobe and Charles Sturt University have been able to come together to form a partnership that will address a number of really important issues facing rural and regional communities in northern Victoria and southern New South Wales. The two university share a lot of values in common, we believe passionately in the importance of higher education in rural and regional Australia. And we believe passionately in making a difference to the communities that surround us in the areas we have our campuses. One of the most important projects on which we’ll be working together, will be the creation of a new approach to medical training that will deliver better outcomes, we believe, for rural and regional Australians. This is a great opportunity for both universities, and I’m really excited about the prospects for what the partnership will bring.
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